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HCO BULLETIN OF 22 DECEMBER 1960 

HAS Co-Audit Resumed. 

I am testing a series of processes I have developed to replace all former 
processes used on HAS Co-Audit. 

Co-Audit stalled cases when 
(1) HGC Processes were used (ruining the process for the pc because of its 

being run against heavy 0/Ws still on case) and 

(2) Pcs on Co-Audits felt unable to get off their averts amid so much 
company (the processes would not bite and even upset cases 
since the pc was not free to run his witholds), and 

(3) Rudiments were not used or were badly used to the end of driving 
people away. 

I have remedied these matters and as soon as I have any bugs out, probably next 
week, I will release the new Co-Audit processes. 

Co-Audit will only be permitted if the new routine is followed and no other. 
I dislike losing people we could help and messing up cases. 

The new series by-passes the need of rudiments, 0/W or HGC processes, yet 
gives, by a startling new advance and process type, very good results - better than 
the average obtained two years ago in individual auditing. . I am sure they will 
keep the people coming and advancing. 

L. RON HUBBARD. 
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